
North Cornwall Township  

Recreation Board Meeting 

March 21, 2022 

 

Call to Order: 

The March 21, 2022, meeting of the North Cornwall Township Recreation Board was called to order by 

Suzanne Yorty at 12:17 p.m. 

 

In attendance were Suzanne Yorty, Vice-Chairman, Shawna Urban, Secretary/Treasurer, Tom Long, Sr., 

Township Manager, and Mike Wahmann, Township Supervisor.  Absent: Justin Thompson, Chairman, 

and Brian Deiderick. 

 

Approval of Minutes:  

Lacking quorum, minutes from the February 14, 2022, meeting will be approved at the next meeting. 

 

Items for Discussion/Action: 

Playground equipment for Gloninger Woods Park- Those present for the meeting reviewed and 

discussed several playground options previously shared by Recreation Board Chairman Justin Thompson.  

 

Treasurers Report-New item line of interest earned in the account of $47.25, bringing the current 

balance to $205,406.99.  

 

Other items: Tom Long Sr. suggested new tarps may be needed to cover the dugout area in Gloninger 

Woods. He will research options for sturdy replacements.  

 

Announce Next Meeting: There will be no meeting for held April 18, 2022. The next meeting is 

tentatively scheduled for May 16, 2022.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:34 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Shawna Urban 

 

 

 

 


